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Date: 2021-07-28

Question No: 06
Question For: Race Committee

Question:
Dear Race Comittee,

My name is Niek den Tex, I am the father of Cornelis den Tex. I registered my son for your
event with his previous Laser / sailnumber 196999. However, this hull had a leak which
could not be fixed. So the week before the Youth World Championship started, I bought a
new ILCA 6 / sailnumber 214090. I should have notified you of this change, but I failed to
do so. My apologies, I did not realize I should have done this. My excuse is that I am a
novice in sailing. 

My question is if you could rectify my son's sailing number, so he will be included in the
results. This is for him very important, as he aims to apply to a few of the best universities
in the US. He as already competed this summer in the world mathematical championship
for high school students (https://wiskundeolympiade.nl/voorpagina/nieuwsarchief/242-
twee-medailles-voor-nederland-bij-internationale-wiskunde-olympiade) and it would help
him if he can show he has sailed competitively at this World Championship to gain access
to one of these universities. For this, his results should be included in the rankings.

Again, I apologize for not contacting you sooner but I would really appreciate it if you
could help my son.

Yours sincerely,

Niek den Tex
+31 6 5550 2121

Answer:
Granted
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